Nome, Alaska. May 13,1914

Miss Cora B. Hawk.

Kotzebue, Alaska.

My dear Miss Hawk :

that you will not been burdened with official communications again until the water runs. The mail carrier will have to carry this mail most of the way to andle on his back, so of course we do not want to be the straw that broke the camels back,

There is not much of news to write as we are not getting any more outside mail atv present. The Corwin left Seattle yesterday and the Bear should leave today. The Mexican War has been suspended pending Frace negotiations arranged by the South American Sepublics. But it is fully expected that Suerta will refuse all concessions and that there will be armed accupation, or intervention. It is said that the initial expenses if we enter Nexixo ith an army will be Two Million a day. If only we had one fourth of a day of that money for the natives???

Mr. ohnson will likely go out on the first boat for the summer. I am hoping that Mr. Lopp will send in Mr. Helwig or one of the others to take care of the Nome of ice this summer while I am moving around. I want to get around quite a bat. Well, I hope that your summer work will be interesting and as successful as the winter work and I look forward to visiting Kotzebue sometime in July.